
 

 

      POSTED: NOVEMBER, 7, 2016 

 

Category(s):      

    ABORIGINAL - General Information 

 

 

 

    Fishery Notice - Fisheries and Oceans Canada 

 

Subject: FN1239-ABORIGINAL - Invertebrates - Cockles and Butter Clam - Area 4 

- Aboriginal FSC Harvest Closure Effective Immediately 

 

Fisheries and Oceans Canada is closing portions of Area 4 immediately for the  

domestic harvest of all bivalve shellfish due to recent unacceptable marine  

biotoxin results. 

 

For additional information, fish harvesters should consult Metlakatla 

Fisheries  

Program at (250) 628-3234 or Steven Groves at (250) 627-3455. 

 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION: 

 

Steven Groves at (250) 627-3455 

 

 

Fisheries and Oceans Canada Operations Center - FN1239 

Sent November 4, 2016 at 12:46 

Visit us on the Web at http://www.pac.dfo-mpo.gc.ca 

 

If you would like to unsubscribe, please submit your request at: http://www-

ops2.pac.dfo-mpo.gc.ca/fns-sap/index-eng.cfm?pg=manage_subscription 

 

If you have any questions, please contact us via e-mail to: OpsCentre@dfo-

mpo.gc.ca  
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